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September 1, 2020              
BY RESS AND EMAIL 

Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No.: EB-2019-0247 
2020 Federal Carbon Pricing Program Application 
Comment on Cost Claims         

              
 
In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) Decision and Order dated 
August 13, 2020, for the above noted proceeding, Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) is 
in receipt of cost claims from: 
• Anwaatin Inc. (“Anwaatin”); 
• Building Owners and Managers Association, Greater Toronto (“BOMA”);  
• Energy Probe Research Foundation (“Energy Probe”);  
• London Property Managers Association (“LPMA”); and 
• Schools Energy Coalition (“SEC”). 
 
Enbridge Gas has no specific concerns with the cost claims submitted. 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(Original Digitally Signed) 
 
Adam Stiers 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc: T. Persad (Enbridge Gas Counsel) 
 M. Parkes (OEB Staff) 
 L. Murray (OEB Counsel) 
 EB-2019-0247 (Intervenors) 
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